
I, Karen Macy, am more that happy and excited to offer my support for HB 2574.  At the age of 68, I have never wanted to be either 
embalmed OR cremated, as both are not contributors to the care of our beloved earth!  I strongly feel that we Oregonians need 
other options than what we presently have.  So PLEASE consider this Bill very carefully.  Taking care of ourselves, loved ones and 
our earth is VERY important.  Thank you for your support!!      


